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14th July 2023  

Message from Miss Boardman 

 

A fantastic time was had by all at Sports Day 

today. We were so impressed with all the chil-

dren  - they were great encouragers of each 

other and tried their hardest.  

It was great to see so many families there. It 

worked out well moving the events to the 

morning as we would have ended up cancel-

ling it completely if we had left it in the after-

noon. I appreciate that some parents couldn't 

get time off work at short notice so weren't 

able to attend. It’s also a shame that the pic-

nic couldn't go ahead.  

All in all, it was a great morning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sports Day Certificates 

Congratulations to the children who were super-

star encouragers at Sports Day:      

Jackson, Holly, Pam,  

Kara, Travis, Harley,  

Teddy, Harvey 

Well done everyone!  

End of term disco—Thursday 20th July 

This will be held in the school hall and we hope 

everyone will be able to come along. 

Entry is through the main entrance.  

Children should be picked up at the end from 

the playground in their usual places.  

Attenborough & Hadid Class 5:30-6:30pm  

Farah and Kahlo 7-8:30pm 

Cost: £5 per child to pay in advance on Parent 

Pay. This includes a goodie bag of crisps, 

sweets and a drink.  

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
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Dates  

Monday 17th July—LAST DAY 

Thursday 20th July—Summer & Y6 Leavers 

Disco  KS1 5:30-6:30pm, KS2 7-8:30pm 

Tuesday 25th July—Leavers’ Service 2pm at 

Church  

Tuesday 25th July—School closes for sum-

mer holiday 

Tuesday 5th September—School reopens 

 

Click here to view term dates for 2023-24 

This week’s attendance 

 

Whole school target: 96% 

 

Whole school attendance:  

 

Attenborough Class: 93% 

 

Hadid Class:  89% 

 

Farah Class: 76% 

 

Kahlo Class: 95% 

 

Well done to Kahlo class. 

Please remember to phone the school of-

fice before 8.45 am if your child is unwell or 

at a medical appointment. 
 

 

Sports Day Raffle 

Thank you to everyone who purchased a 

ticket. Here are the winners: 

Bowman Family - Family Ticket to Puttstars 

Patton Family - Family Ticket to Puttstars 

Eva Agnew - Family Ticket to Hollywood 

Bowl 

Evie Bissell (John) - Family Ticket to Holly-

wood Bowl 

Bulmers - Thornton's Chocolates  

Evie Bissell (Grandma) - Dairy Milk Bar 

Zachary Harman - Sweets 

Taylor McManus - Jack Willis Body Lotion 

Set 

Esmae Molly (Mum) - Sanctuary Spa Set 

Bulmers - Wax Heart Melts Set 

Thomas Speck - Radox Bath Set 

Sofia Fowler - Make your own Bunting Set 

In the Autumn Term I will be organising the 

personalised Christmas Cards and Gifts 

again followed by a Christmas Raffle, so if 

you have any donations, please do drop 

them off in at the office. 

Thank you 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Term-Dates-2023-24.docx-1.pdf
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Attenborough — Miss Davison  

Another brilliant week! Even though everyone is 
getting tired and ready for the summer holidays 
the children have continued to be brilliant which 
was especially showcased on our school trip on 
Wednesday. We walked sensibly to the National 
Railway Museum and thoroughly enjoyed our ex-
ploration of what they had to offer. The excite-
ment and engagement about learning about the 
different trains and showing off what they re-
membered from our history topic made me so 
proud!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Other brilliant learning and building of skills has 
been with our sculpture topic in art where we 
have been creating some bird sculptures. The chil-
dren have really thought about their birds and 
have been very careful in making them and I know 
they are very excited to bring them home next 
week to show you all!  

 Hadid— Ms Pena Harran and Mrs Bruce  

In history we have continued looking at how 
holidays have changed within living memory. 
Mrs Bruce brought in some photos of her 
family in the 1950s. We were very surprised 
to see pictures of her grandad sitting on the 
beach in his suit.  
 
 
 

 
In maths this week we have been using our 
multiplication and division facts to solve 
word problems in different contexts. We 
have been using practical resources, jottings 
and mental methods to calculate our an-
swers. It would be very helpful if you could 
practise the 2, 5, 10 and 3 times tables at 
home!  

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
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Farah— Ms Graystone 

 
Farah class has had a storming week! We con-
tinue to explore our love of new vocabulary as 
we write about our class trip to Pizza Express. 
Did you know the front of a building is called 
its facade? 
 
Finally, we baked our biscuits using an 
adapted recipe in Design & Technology. We 
had lots of fun after lunch, analysing and 
evaluating our cooked products. One team 
even worked on how much it would cost to 
make a batch, including the electricity for the 
oven and the lights in the classroom as we 
worked. 

Kahlo—Mr Levick 
 
Kahlo has had a fantastic week, and I have 
been so proud of their achievements and 
their accomplishments as we head towards 
the summer holidays. Our two highlights of 
the week: 

 In our art, we have been designing 
tiny homes out of foam board. After 
many hours, we finally finished our de-
signs and created a model village. They 
were brilliant, and I was so proud of them 
all! 

 

 In our English, we have been writing 
persuasive speeches to ban varying 
things, ranging from pufferfish eating 
and smoking, to aliens and even humans! 
The children have really given it their all 
and I have been so impressed with what 
they have produced! 

 
 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
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